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Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

 

Sports Day:  Saturday 16th June for boys in Year 7, 8, 9 and 10 inclusive 

 

For your diaries - our Sports Day will be held on the School Field on Saturday 16th 

June, starting at 2.00pm.   It is a happy school event, with exciting and healthy 

competition between our 4 School Houses – Harrisons, Armours, Stevens and 

Warings.   

 

House sports captains are already preparing their teams for the various events and it 

always proves to be a great day with a wide selection of activities to suit most 

sporting tastes!  We do ask that all boys from Years 7 – 10 are available to participate 

and please do stay to support them all - there will be afternoon tea and ice creams to 

revive any flagging spectators! 

 

I very much look forward to welcoming you to this family event.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
D Williams 

 

 


